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Halifax Regional to Re-Open Wildwood Clinic 
Provider to Offer Twice Weekly Service  

 
 
ROANOKE RAPIDS, NC (October 30, 2012)—Halifax Regional quickly mobilized to 
address a sudden provider shortage and the temporary closure of its Wildwood Clinic located at 
2053 River Road in Henrico, NC. In an effort to provide area patients continued care and 
convenience, the Wildwood Clinic will be re-opening on Tuesday, November 6, offering 
provider services twice weekly. 
 
Roanoke Rapids native, Sarah Massey, Nurse Practitioner will provide patient care at 
Wildwood Clinic two mornings per week. Massey will be taking appointments Tuesday and 
Thursday mornings from 8:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. Existing or new patients with questions about 
Wildwood Clinics twice weekly schedule should contact (252) 537-9176. 
   
“As a leading care provider in the Lake Gaston area, it was crucial to act quickly and address 
the unexpected provider shortage,” said Will Mahone, president, Halifax Regional.  “We 
continue to evaluate our Wildwood Clinic and how to best to meet the needs of the 
community.”  
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